
FAA Safety Team presents:

NTSB Roundtable (Live Webcast) Preventing in Flight Loss of

Control in General Aviation



More general aviation pilots and passengers die
from accidents involving loss of control in flight
than any other single factor. But greater pilot
situational awareness—both in the cockpit and
during flight training—can make a difference. The
NTSB is convening a roundtable of industry and
government experts to discuss the current state
of the problem, and highlight available
technologies and training. The roundtable, which
will be moderated by NTSB Chairman Robert
Sumwalt, will also explore challenges to
implementation of current technologies to reduce
these largely preventable accidents. Prevent
Loss of Control in Flight in General Aviation is on
the NTSB’s Most Wanted List of transportation
safety improvements.
Click here to go directly to the
webcast:  http://ntsb.capitolconnection.org/
Please note that WINGS credit is available for
this event. Please see this link for more
information about this event and for instructions
on how to recieve WINGS credit.
https://www.ntsb.gov/news/events/Pages/2018-
loc-rt.aspx
Directions: This event is available online via webcast and
can also be attended in person. See this link for more
information and directions as well.
 https://www.ntsb.gov/news/events/Pages/2018-loc-rt.aspx
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


